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I oppose this bill as I’ve lived in the river for the past 11 years.  The erosion caused is 

not from boats but from the drastic rise in the river over the winter months.  I also 

have a house on the upper Deschutes river and has motorized boats and the erosion 

is also caused by the water flow.  Don’t take our rights away to enjoy the limited time 

boaters have on the river.  We just need to educate boaters not aware of the zones 

currently in place for wakeboarding and wakesurfing 


